

## Transition NEWSLETTER



## **December 2023**

I would like to reflect on what a great start it has been to the academic year. The year 7 students have made a fantastic start and shown resilience with their transition from primary to secondary school.

Mr McMillan and I have also attended a number of primary schools in the first term to talk about high school and key information about Padgate Academy. We look forward to seeing you again during our primary liaison sessions.

Miss Parkinson
Pastoral Leader Year 7

## **Open Events**

Thank you to everyone that attended our open evening. It was lovely to see familiar faces and meet new people.

If you were unable to attend our open evening and open morning events, then please contact reception and Miss Parkinson will arrange a time that is convenient for you to attend.

## Kingswood Residential Trip March 2024



Our annual year 7 residential trip takes place in March 2024 and the first deposits have been collected for this. We have had a great uptake on this trip and can't wait to make lots of memories and take on lots of new challenges.

Further information packs will be sent out in due course but if you would like more information, please visit the Kingswood website at <a href="https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/colomendy">https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/colomendy</a>





CREATIVITY

CREATE AND MAKE A FESTIVE MASTERPIECE TO TAKE HOME



ACTIVITY get moving in our teamwork based uv



CREATIVITY
UNLEASH YOUR CREATIVITY
IN OUR DANCE SESSION



ACTIVITY

GET ENERGISED WITH OUR
TRAMPOLINING COACH



CREATIVITY
USE YOUR ARTISITE FLAIR
AND TAKE PART IN OUR MINI
PERFORMANCE SESSION



ACTIVITY
TRY OUT YOUR SPORT
SKILLS IN OUR BASKETBALL
AND BADMINTON SESSION



Our Saturday sessions are designed for primary school pupils in years 4, 5, and 6. Sessions run from 9 am to 11 am every Saturday during term time. To secure your place, please call our reception team. Once your place is booked, you can register your details using the QR code on this leaflet.



The initiative, named Saturday Superstars, is set to kick off on Saturday, December 2nd, and aims to engage Year 4, 5, and 6 students from local schools in a series of enjoyable enrichment activities at our academy. These activities will cover a diverse range, including sports, arts and crafts, and cooking, among others, ensuring a broad appeal to cater to varied interests.

Please contact our reception to secure a place and complete the registration using the QR code. If you have any queries or are struggling with the QR code, please don't hesitate to get in touch.